
Mr F Westmorland 

Mrs A Ellerby 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope that you are enjoying the warmer weather and making the most of it; I’m just about staying on top of the lawn and 
the weeding. It was great to see the effort made by the many thousands of people in the London Marathon last weekend 
and it has reminded me to let you know about our Mun Fun Run! 

Last year you will recall that we had a fun run, on the school field, in aid of a Meningitis Charity. We intend to repeat this 
fantastic fundraising event on the last day of this term and would love to see as many of you as possible join us. 

Pupils will be able to wear their PE kit and team t-shirts for the day; although I suggest that they have their sweatshirts with 
them just in case it turns cold. You will be able to join us on the school field from 2:00pm and also do a few laps. It was great 
to see so many parents and other family members last year and would be lovely to have even more of you join us this time. 

Pupils will be allowed to leave with their families at the end of the event (teachers will sign them out at the field gate) if they 
do not have a family member to collect them from the field then they must return to school and be dismissed as normal. 

Have a great Bank Holiday weekend and maybe you will find time to get some practise laps in for our event. 

Mr Westmorland—Headteacher 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

These children have impressed their class 

teachers in some way during this week, well 

done to all of them! 

Year 5      

Jett              

Year 1       

Lily        

Punctuality Pup and Attendance Ted! 

Well done to Rosen Class this 

week with a fantastic 99.3% 

attendance they are the proud 

keepers of Ted! 

Pup will go to Year 5 this week 

with the fewest late marks– Well 

done Shakespeare! 
Year 4      

Charity                                       

Year 2      

Aaleaiyah                          

Year R      

Lexi-Leigh                      

Year 6        

Keanen          

~Most Improved Writers~ 

Year R– Gulliver   

Year 1– Lilyann 

Year 2– Jayden 

Year 3– Harrison 

Year 4– Fern 

Year 5– Grace T 

Year 6– Latoya              Well Done! 

Year 3      

Sara                       
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Attendance 

It is great to see so many classes over 95% 

this week! 

  

 

 

Shakespeare 

95.8% 

Carle    

95.9%    

Strong 

87.3% 

Rosen   

99.3% 

Donaldson 

97.2% 

Lewis    

95.9% 

Browne    

95.3    

Reminders 

-Year 4 and 5 will be going to an Instrument Day at 

the Harvey Grammar School on Wednesday 8th 

May. 

-Year 5 Residential 4th instalment will need to be in 

by Friday 31st May. The final balance must be paid 

by 28th June  or the child’s place will be cancelled. 

-When you are inside the school building, please 

remember that you are not permitted to use your 

mobile phone. 

School Dinner Arears  

Please ensure all dinner and breakfast club arrears 
are paid by 24th May. You may have seen on the 

news the financial difficulties that many schools are 
facing at the moment. The best way you could 

support us would be  to ensure all overdue payments are caught 
up with and in future paid in advance. If you are having any 

difficulties making payments then please phone the office to 
speak to our finance manager Mrs Milton. 

After School Clubs 

Thank you to everyone who signed up for the after school clubs, we 
still have a few places left in the following clubs: 

Tuesday– Mini Tennis years 1 and 2 

Thursday– Gardening, Outdoor Games years 1 and 2 

If your child wishes to join one of these clubs please contact the 
school office as soon as possible for a space. There are sign up letters 
available outside the office. If a club is full then you are welcome to fill 
in a form and your child will go on the waiting list. 

PE Days Reminder 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit for when they have their PE 

lesson as it is important that they have a change of clothes. The days 

are as followed: 

Monday - Year 4 

Tuesday - Year 1, 2 and 6 

Wednesday - Year 5 swimming 

Thursday - Year 6, Year 3 Cricket 

It would be ideal if children can have their PE kits in school all week as 

there may be other opportunities  for PE. Some clubs may also require 

children to have their PE kit and suitable footwear in school. 

Year R Acceptance Forms 

Please remember to hand in your acceptance/

refusal form for September 2019 

Year R places by Monday 13th 

May. If you need any help printing 

the form then please come and 

see the office and we can help. 

Change for Change 

Mrs Earl is part of a project to build a school in Burkina Faso 

and is raising money to buy solar lamps so that the children can 

do their homework as they have no electricity. Each lamp costs 

£10. All classes will have a jar in their room 

to collect loose change which will be 

counted at the end of each term. It's called 

Change for Change.  
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